
Our Rights Respecting School Journey continues. Each class has now made their own class 

charter, agreeing on the rights that are important to them. The school council are currently 

working hard to ensure we can all enjoy our rights at lunch time. If you would like to know 

more about the Rights of the Child and potentially become more involved in our journey, 

please speak to Ms. Leach who will be keen to talk to you.  

School breaks up for half term on 

Friday 24th May at 3.15pm.  

School is closed for two weeks.  

School re opens on Monday 10th 

June. The gates will open at 8.45am. 

On Friday 14th June, our Caritas Ambassadors are hosting a Summer Fair from 
3.15pm until 4pm.  

There will be lots of great stalls, including  

 An arts & crafts stall  

 Sweets Tombola 

 Throw the wet sponge at the Teacher  

 Score a penalty past the Teacher  

We would love it if you could come along and support us.  
Congratulations       

to all our pupils who 

have recently made 

their First Holy   

Communion. 

Congratulations to our Year 5 / 6 football team 

who made it to the quarter finals of the Excel 

Football League. All the staff and pupils are very 

proud of your achievement. This is the  furthest we have 

ever got in this competition.  

Well Done!! 

Phonics Screening Check  

The Phonics Screening Check for Year 1 pupils starts on the week 
beginning 10th June.  These are statutory assessments which all 
Year 1 pupils in the UK are required to do.  These checks are to 

ensure that children have learnt decoding and blending skills to a 
sufficient standard so that they can read with fluency. 

How can I support my child to prepare for the check? 

• Read every night with your child at home. 

• Encourage blending by sweeping your hand under the word when your child 

has sounded it out. 

• Ensure your child is well rested the week of the check.  

• Visit the following website for more useful resources: 

 https://www.littlewandlelettersandsounds.org.uk/resources/for-parents/ 

 

This month we have been Crowning Our Lady. 
Each class has took part decorating our 
school altar with beautiful flowers. We 

would like to say a huge thank you for all 
your kind donations of plants and 
flowers. May Our Blessed Mother 

watch over our whole school 
community.  



Have you downloaded our School  

Spider App!  

If not download today so you don’t 

miss any important information.  

We have a student social  worker Mia Gbouma-Allieu  working with us in 

school until the end of the year. She will help to support our families and is 

available for advice. Please contact the office if you would like to speak to her.  

Spare Uniform?  

Do you have any spare uniform?  

Has your child outgrown it or are they moving to        

another school?  

If so, all donations of spare uniform are welcome and 

would help many of our families.  

Please drop it into Mrs Barnes in the school office.  

 


